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Forum set on proposed new jail
(KMZA)--A forum will be held Wednesday evening ( January 22) to discuss the
proposed construction of a new Marshall County Jail.

The forum will take place at 6:00 at the Landoll Lanes conference center in
Marysville, and the public is welcome to attend.

Sheriff Dan Hargrave, representatives from the project's architectural firm,
TreanorHL, of Lawrence, and construction manager Loyd Builders, of Ottawa,
will speak about the project and why it's needed. They will also answer questions
and present drawings of the proposed jail plans.

An initial forum was held last month in Blue Rapids.

The Marshall County Commission is currently assessing options for financing the
jail's construction, which is estimated at $5.7 to $5.9 million.
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